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Town of Leverett (Leverett Elementary School)
Invitation for Bids

Modification of current sprinkler system:

The Town of Leverett is seeking bids for the installation of General Air VaporShield into the air line of the school’s sprinkler system to help prevent pipes from corroding. Along with installing the General Air VaporShield, this job will replace existing main pipes with schedule 10 galvanized pipes. Approximately 2,025 feet of pipe will be replaced, varying in sizes from 2”-4”.

Complete specifications are available from the Administrator at townadministrator @leverett.ma.us or (413) 548-9699, or from the Head Custodian at Leverett Elementary School at cole@leverettschool.org) (413) 548-9144 ext. 5.  Sealed bids marked “LES Sprinkler Bids” are to be submitted no later than June 25, 2025 at 1:00 pm when they will be opened and publicly read.   Prevailing wage rates will apply.

The Town reserves the right to reject any or all bids.







Date:  7/1/25
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